
      

 
 
	
								
	
			
	
	
				
							
	
																
          
          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
I hope everyone had a great first month of 2023.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        
     
 
  
           
    

SUMMERVILLE COUNTRY CLUB 
400 Country Club Boulevard, 29483 ~ (843) 873-2210 

sblanton@knology.net   www.summervillecountryclub.com 
           Follow us on Instagram at @summervillecc and like our 

Facebook page, Summerville Country Club 
 

     
 

 GOLF TOURNAMENTS AT SCC  
The Golf Pro Shop  hours are 6:30 am to 6:00 pm.   
Last cart out at 5:30 pm – walking allowed after 5:30.   
Carts must be returned to the cart  lot  BEFORE DARK.  
Please call pro shop for tee time availability on tournament dates. 
May 1-Dorchester Children’s Advocacy Center-1:00 pm 
May 4-CITADEL Football Assoc. Golf -Course opens at 3:00 pm 
May 6-Bethany United Methodist Golf – 8:00 am 
May 7-“THE SHOOT OUT” BENEFITING MARC HORNE-2:00 PM 
May 16-Charleston Exchange Club Golf – 8:30 am 
MAY 26, 27, 28 – 50TH “CHICK” MILER INVITATIONAL 
The golf course will close at noon on Thursday, May 25, to begin 
final preparation for our premier 54 hole stroke play men’s amateur 
event.  Course reopens for play on Monday, May 29th. 
MAY 29- MEMORIAL DAY SPECIAL-OPEN 6:30 am to 5:00 pm.   
IN HONOR of your service we will offer discounted carts for ALL 
VETERAN SCC members and ALL VETERAN  guests with valid ID.   
The first tee will close at 5:00 pm to begin greens aerification. 
  

TUESDAY-MAY 30-GREENS AERIFICATION 
THE GOLF COURSE IS CLOSED ALL DAY. 

The clubhouse, pool and tennis courts will remain open. 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------                         

SHS GREEN WAVE BOYS GOLF TEAM NEWS 
May 2-Region 7 AAAAA Tournament Qualifier – 9 am – 5 tee times 

 

EVENTS AT THE CANDLELITE PAVILION 
FREE Shag Lessons on Wednesday nights at 6:30 

Followed by OPEN NIGHT DANCE 7:30-9:30 

MAY 3, 10, 17, 31 
  Music by DJ Wendell Nolan; Cash bar available;  

Snackbar open to order food. 

TEAM TRIVIA - MAY 31 
From 6:00- 8:00 pm in the clubhouse lobby. 

With DJ Shane Griffin – Snackbar open for food orders. 
----------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

FROM THE OFFICE- Our pool season begins on May 26th.   
We will post a note in the pro shop and social media if we are 
able to open the pool earlier in May.  We are currently seeking 
to hire a few more lifeguards for the season--applicants must 
be at least 16, have a valid driver’s license, and be CPR or 
lifeguard certified.  Family summer seasonal membership dues 
will remain the same as 2022:  $420 ($400+$20 tax) to renew 
and $497.50 ($450+$22.50 tax +$25 application fee) for first 
time members.  We ask that all renewing members update 
their membership account by completing a new application 
form and submit payment in full with it.  Level 1 Full Single 
memberships may upgrade to a family for the summer season 
that runs Memorial Day-Labor Day for a one-time fee of 
$200.00    IF you wish to upgrade send a note to the office with 
the immediate household member’s names you wish to add 
for the summer. POOL HOURS will be 10 am – 8:00 pm daily.  
We will not be scheduling pool parties for the summer at this 
time. 
     “The Shootout” for Marc Horne is close to a sell out!  What 
a show of support for Marc and Jenny and their family’s 
continued battle for Marc’s health as he awaits a liver 
transplant.  Prayers for you all at this challenging time! 

     We are looking forward to our premier men’s amateur 
event, the 50th “Chick” Miler Invitational, played Memorial Day 
weekend.  Invitations were mailed out only to non-members.  
SCC members are encouraged to sign up early in the pro shop 
as we anticipate a full field of 192 (to include the new 48 
player senior division 65+).  A full list of all the events 
for the CMI is available in the pro shop. Payment is 
expected at sign up to hold your place.    
    Thank you all for your support and friendship!  Suzanne J 

 

Pay account in full by the 10th of the month to qualify. 

 $50 WINNER 

ROBERT DRIGGS 

     CELEBRATING 50 YEARS OF THE “CHICK” 
In preparation for our 50th “Chick” Miler 

Invitational in May 2023 we are compiling a display 
/ collage of the past “Chick” Miler hats, towels, 
volunteer tee-shirts, and photos from the past  

49 tournaments. PLEASE SEND US PICTURES or 
the actual items of your “Chick” Miler days (items will 

be returned to you) by May 20th. 
 
 

ROMANS 12:12 
“Be joyful in hope, patient in affliction, 

and faithful in prayer.” 

 



            
              Brian Anderson 
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GHIN / USGA HANDICAP 
Contact Bray or Suzanne to be added to the USGA GHIN 
HANDICAP system for an annual fee of $30 (no charge for 
juniors 18 and under).   SCC social and pool members are 
eligible for this service, also. 

 BRAY’S BOGEYS:   April seemed like it 
went by way too fast. The good news is 
the weather is starting to turn to our favor 
and we are getting close to exiting the 
transition phase from winter to spring.   
     MAY should be a fun month to play 
golf. The 50th Anniversary Chick Miler 
Invitational is coming up quickly and 
this one should be special. For the first 
time we are opening a Senior Division 
(65+) with a max size of 48 players. 
Members may sign up anytime in the 
pro shop and do not need an invitation. 
As always I expect to have an awesome 
and competitive event. After the Chick 
Miler we will have our Club Championship 
to be played June 17-18.   The summer 
Match Play Championship will start the 
week after the Club Championship. The 
sign-up sheets will be in the pro shop 
around the middle of May.  
     We have several new merchandise 
options arriving in May and June - I'm 
excited for some of the pieces featuring 
our retro logo from the ‘80s and ‘90s. 
I will be doing two golf camps this 
summer - July 10-13 and July 17-20. 
Please contact me directly to sign up – 
(843) 452-4988 or by email at: 
brayblanton@gmail.com.  The first session 
is getting close to filling up but the 
second session has plenty of room at the 
moment. I hope everyone has a great May 
and I'm looking forward to the 50th Chick 
Miler! 

            
                2023 CHAS AREA MEN’S INTERCLUB GOLF ASSOC 
                                       www.chsinterclub.org 

 
JUNE 26 – SUMMERVILLE COUNTRY CLUB – 9:00 AM 

 
A NOTE FROM CAPTAIN KYLE BOCZKOWSKI:  

 
Through the first 4 matches the Summerville CC team has been steady if 

not spectacular.   We are currently in 4th place as a team.   
 

Congratulations to the following players who have qualified for this 
month’s match based on their performances at Crowfield back in April.   

 
Randy Henderson 

Robert Driggs 
Mike Anderson 
Bob Sideikas 
Archie Miller 

 
The next match is June 26th and we will be hosting at Summerville CC. 

If you are interested in playing give me a call at 843-469-5917. 
 

The entry fee for our home course match will be discounted $10 each   
for SCC players.  A GHIN handicap is required to play. 

   SUMMERVILLE CC 2023 GOLF EVENTS 
May 26-28      50th “Chick” Miler Invitational 
June 17-18     CLUB CHAMPIONSHIP WEEKEND 
                             Overall, Senior and Ladies 
June 24-25     Father-Son/Daughter  
July 4th           Firecracker Blitz 
July 15-16      Member-Member 
July 10-13      Bray’s Junior Golf Camp  
July 17-20      Bray’s Junior Golf Camp  
     Call Bray to sign up (843)-452-4988 
July 21          Roy Meyers Junior Open 
July 28-30      Member-Guest 
October 22     Cuthbert Classic 
Dec 17        Hartmann Christmas Open 
 

4/04/23 Brooks Moore shot a 76, 1 under his age. 
4/04/23 Charlie Tapp shot a 69, 3 under his age. 
4/06/23 Brian Anderson eagled # 9 AND aced #13 J 
4/12/23 Gerry Purvis shot his age, 69. 
4/13/23 Jim Banks shot his age, 71. 
4/14/23 Charlie Tapp had a HOLE IN ONE on #13. 
4/29/23 Jack Williams shot 6 under his age, 81. 


